School Health Advisory Committee
December 12, 2017

Members present- Kelly Runyan, Britny Stricker, Dawn Schneider 

· Meeting began at 4:20 p.m. (we waited hoping more members would arrive)
· Reviewed minutes from our September meeting but will wait for more members present to approve.
· We discussed the Fall Health Fair and 5K run.
· Holding the Health Fair in conjunction with National Night Out was successful.  With almost a year until the next NNO, we are hopeful for greater participation by vendors. 
· The 5K was head early morning on the day of the Fall Festival Parade.  Participation was much lower than we had hoped.  Only about 15 participants come out this year.  We discussed moving the run to the late afternoon during either Fall Festival or Homecoming weekend.
· We brainstormed ideas for the district wellness plan.  With so few members present, our list was short.  We will continue working on it at the next SHAC meeting in February
· Meeting adjourned.
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